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NY Conference�

Share news from your�
organization with our�

membership during the�
open forum at the�
quarterly meetings!�

Reserve a time slot by�
contacting any of the�

board members.�

June 6, 2017 at�
Kingsborough Community�

College�

September 26, 2017 at FDA�

President’s Message�

Hello NY Conference�
Members!�

I hope that you are all�
enjoying this strange�
spring weather we are�
having. Spring means that�
I am now your New York�
Conference President! I�
have some big shoes to�
fill. Darrell was a great�
President and will be a�
tough act to follow. I look�
forward to serving you,�
and hope to continue the�
tradition of excellence that�
all of our past presidents�
have set.�

I have just returned from�
CASA’s 101st Annual�
Educational and Training�
Seminar in Saratoga�
Springs. It was a very�
educational and enjoyable�
experience. Members of�
our local conference won�
the scavenger hunt, and a�
great time was had by all.�

Our 102nd Annual�
Educational and Training�
Seminar will be hosted by�
the New York Conference�
next year, and is�
scheduled to take place�
April 23-26th on the�
campus of Stony Brook�
University. I hope that�
many of you will be able�
to take advantage of the�
location  and have the�
opportunity to attend.�

See you at the June�
meeting!�

Yours Truly,�

Nichols Guarino Jr.�
NY CASA President�



Save the Date�

The New York Conference of CASA�
will be hosting the 102�nd Annual�
CASA Educational and Training�

Seminar on April 23-26, 2018 at�
Stony Brook University’s Charles B.�

Wang Center. Overnight�
accommodations will be available at�
the Hilton Garden Inn located on the�

University campus.�

The Executive Board is currently�
seeking help in all aspects of the�
planning process. Please contact�

Nick Guarino at�
nicholas.guarino@suffolkcountyny.�

gov�

if you are interested in being part of�
our local arrangements committee.�
We are looking forward to working�

with you!�

Visit our website:�

www.casafdo.org�

You can also now find us on Facebook�
and Instagram!�

Member News�

New York Conference Members�
enjoying the 101st Annual�

Educational and Training Seminar�
in Saratoga Springs�

Darrell Newell, Nick Guarino, Mary Leong,�
Christine Bouchard, Lisa Potopsingh,�

Wilma Arce, Eugene Evans, Chris Sortino,�
Ron Pace, Roxanne Hill, Angela�

Montablano, Sarah Meehan, Nadine Roe,�
Gayle Gehrman, Martin Parlo, Ilana�

Greenblatt, Amanda McDonnell�

Presenters from our March�
Training Session�

Vanessa Broadnax�

Paromita Hore�

Katelynn Devinney�

Board Positions Available�

Looking to become more involved in�
CASA? Please consider running for a�
position on our local board. We are�
currently accepting nominations for�
the positions of Jr. Vice President,�

Treasurer, Secretary, and 4 “members�
at large” If you are interested, please�
contact our Nominations Committee�

Chair,�Nadine Roe at�
nadine.roe@suffolkcountyny.gov�

Not ready to be a board member?�
Consider serving on one of our many�
committees instead!   Please contact�
Nadine Roe to discuss committee�

charges if interested.�



Break�

On Your Own�
(School food court will be open)�

9:30-10:30�

10:45-11:45�

10:30-10:45�

11:45-12:00�

Please join us beginning at 9am for registration and continental breakfast�

12:00-1:00�

1:00-2:00�

2:00-3:30�

3:30-4:00�

2001 Oriental Blvd.�
Brooklyn, NY 11235�

R�SVP by May 30th to�
nadine.roe@suffolkcountyny.gov�

Angela Montalbano�
Supervising Food Inspector�

NYS Dept. Of Agriculture and Markets�

James K. Middleton III�
Executive Director Bureau of Food�
Safety and Community Sanitation,�
Office of Community Sanitation�

Michael Ciaramella�
Seafood Specialist�

NY Sea Grant-Cornell Cooperative Extension�

Stacy-Ann Irving�
Assistant Director, Office of Initial Inspections�

Bureau of Food Safety�
NYCDOHMH�

Ilana Greenblatt�
Director, Office of Food Protection�
Nassau County Department of�

Health�

Lisa Potopsingh�
Senior Sanitarian�

Suffolk County Department of�
Health Services�

Melanie Williams�
Program Supervisor�

Nassau County Department of�
Health Services�



R�SVP by May 30th to�
nadine.roe@suffolkcountyny.gov�

Comprehensive directions are available on Kingsborough’s website�

www.kbcc.cuny.edu�

REGISTRATION FORM�
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